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Dear Bill,

I know you have been trying to contact me and I apologize for not responding sooner. 
Unfortunately, my workload prevents me from being able to provide a LIHI consultation letter 
to you at the present time (and into the foreseeable future). I have already notified Mr. Wright 
of this situation.

What I can say is that, to the best of my knowledge, Hull Street Energy is presently in 
compliance with the terms and conditions issued by the Service for the Red Bridge Project.

I hope that suffices.

Best regards,

Melissa Grader
Fish and Wildlife Biologist
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service - New England Field Office
103 East Plumtree Road
Sunderland, MA  01375
413-548-8002 x8124
melissa_grader@fws.gov
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